
	
  

The mattole Salmon group invites you to the 24th annual 

Summer Steelhead Dive 
Volunteer Event 

July 12th and 13th 2019 
 
Join our efforts in monitoring adult summer run 
steelhead in the mattole river basin. Snorkel 
Survey Teams swim and hike 2-5 mile river reaches 
looking for summer steelhead and other aquatic 
species.  
 
No prior snorkeling experience is necessary but 
the ability to hike and swim is required. 
 

A thank you bbq will be held Saturday evening 
after the dives! 

 

Sign up before July 5th  by 
Contacting Michelle at 
Michelle@mattolesalmon.org or at 
the salmon group office 707-
629-3433 


